Salisbury Hospital League of Friends

A Welcome from the Chairman

2021/2022

A very warm welcome to all our members and also to those who may
be reading our League of Friends magazine for the first time. The last
two years have been challenging for us all, so it is truly wonderful to
be able again to introduce this usually regular publication which
updates you on some of our activities. My sincere thanks go to all who
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Supporting AHP day on the 14th October 2021



Tracking and Thanking

Keeping Salisbury District Hospital’s VVolunteers safe during the pandemic,
with thanks to the League of Friends

“The new Volunteer Signing In and Out system kindly funded by the
Salisbury Hospital League of Friends in 2020 has been of huge benefit
to the Trust, enabling us to track and trace volunteers, check key
information regarding their COVID-19 status and give urgent updates.
We thank them for their support,” Jo Jarvis, Voluntary Services
Manager said. She added, “These are all vital elements of managing our
volunteers, and we couldn’t have done it as effectively without the new
system.”

Track and trace



Reporting

Thanking





https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tiM-l38Le6E

RADIO ODSTOCK
Linking Hospital and Community Online

On 21st November 2021, Radio Odstock, the Salisbury Hospital and
Community radio station, will celebrate its second anniversary of
broadcasting online. Since 1953, the station had been broadcasting to the
patients in Salisbury District Hospital through hospital headsets or
bedside sets but, by going online, it was able to link the patients and also
the staff in both the Hospital and the Hospice to the world of not only
Salisbury and its satellite villages, but also beyond and vice versa.






